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14th February 2012

NAECI 2012/2013 WAGE REVIEW

The Parties met today to discuss the review of NAECI 2012/2013.  The NECC formally
presented their claim for 2013, with their supporting arguments.  The employers gave
an overview in response but said that they would take it to the ECIA Council on
Tuesday 21st February for consideration.  A further meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday 29th February.  A copy of the NECC Wages & Conditions Review 2013 can
be viewed below.












